

March 11, 2019

Professor Yousheng Xia College of Mathematics and Computer Science Fuzhou University, China

Dear Professor Xia:

I am very glad to invite you to visit me as a visiting professor in the Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science at the University of Waterloo, Canada. Your visit may start on June 18, 2019 and end on September 18, 2019.

During your visit at the University of Waterloo, we will carry out some joint research on statistic optimization algorithms and its applications. I understand that your visit will be supported by your research grant. The grant will cover your living expenses in Canada and a return air ticket between China and Canada.

I am looking forward to your visit.

Sincerely,

Jun Cai, Professor

Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science

University of Waterloo

Waterloo, Ontario, Canada N2L 3G1

Tel: (519)888-4567, ext. 36990, Fax: (519)746-1875, Email: jcai@uwaterloo.ca

